
 

  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 

 

 

Thursday 12th June 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
Our Year 6 children are invited to join with children from other schools at Chichester 
Cathedral for a special Leavers Service; this year to be held on Monday 23rd June at 13:15. 
We shall be travelling to the Cathedral by car and ask that the children are collected from 

the Cathedral after the service. If this causes any difficulties at all, then please do let us 
know. 

 
We will be enjoying a picnic lunch outside the Cathedral at around 12.30 so all children will 
need to bring a packed lunch with them on the day, ideally in an easily disposable bag so 

that we don’t need to take lots of items into the cathedral. If your child has hot school 
dinners, please could you cancel their meal for this date as soon as possible. 

 
All children should wear full, smart school uniform, including jumper or cardigan (not fleece 
/ leaver’s hoodie), and school shoes. 

 
You are all warmly invited to join us for the service (please note that parents are asked to 

sit in the rear part of the Cathedral, and not in the schools’ section). 
 
Please could you give your consent on Arbor for your child to attend this special event. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr D Taylor 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 

C.E. Primary School                          

mailto:office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk

